
 
                                                May 17, 2022 
 
 
 

Tom W. Davidson (Electronically at: tdavidson@akingump.com) 
Matthew B. Berry (Electronically at: mberry@akingump.com) 
Joseph S. Calascione (Electronically at: jcalascione@akingump.com) 
Akin Gump Strauss Hauer & Feld LLP 
2001 K Street, NW  
Washington, DC 20006  
 
Re:  DT 11-039, GC Pivotal, LLC 

Notice Regarding Indirect Transfer of Control of GC Pivotal, LLC 
Commission Response to Notice 

 
Dear Messrs. Davidson, Berry, and Calascione: 
 

The Commission received your notification regarding the indirect transfer of control 
of GC Pivotal, LLC, dated May 12, 2022, filed with reference to Docket No. DT 11-039. 
Please be advised that Competitive Telecommunications Provider registration functions 
formerly overseen by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission were transferred to 
the New Hampshire Department of Energy, effective as of July 1, 2021. N.H. Revised 
Statutes Annotated 374:22-o. As such, this matter and any future correspondence related 
to competitive local exchange carrier registration and compliance should be directed to the 
New Hampshire Department of Energy. 

  

 Sincerely,      
  

 
  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 

 
 
cc: DT 11-039 Service List (Electronically) 
       Douglass Maynard (Electronically at: doug.maynard@gtt.net) 
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